
 

D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2021 – 11    March 17, 2021 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

Dear Residents, 

A full complement of security guards and maintenance personnel 

will now be housed inside Dasmariñas Village.  This is in 

anticipation of any stricter quarantine measures that may limit the 

movement of people and therefore prevent our personnel from 

reporting to work.  

We will be using the DVA gym and basketball court as temporary 

barracks for our personnel staying-in. 

Because of this development, the operation of our DVA gym will be 

suspended effective tomorrow, Thursday, March 18, 2021, and will 

remain closed until further notice. 

Please be aware of the most recent directives by the Metro Manila 

Development Authority and by Makati LGU: 

1) Minors 17 years old and below are not allowed outdoors for 

the next 2 weeks. ** 

2) Curfew hours are now from 10 PM to 5 AM.  

 ** Mahogany and Campanilla Parks will be closed from March 

18 until March 31, 2021. 

Finally, members of the Makati Inter Village Association (MIVA) are 

in discussion regarding the suspension of inter-village entry 

reciprocity.  We will update our residents as details are finalized. 

Thank you very much. 
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